January 9, 2024

Lew Steinbrecher City Administrator City of Monmouth

Dear Mr. Steinbrecher:

On behalf of the owner/developer of Sanctuary on 2nd located at 201 East 2nd Avenue in Monmouth, Wisdom Real Estate Investments, we are requesting that the City of Monmouth officially designate the seventeen (17) public parking stalls located diagonally along the south side of East 2nd Avenue beginning at the intersection of South 1st Street, as well as the as the (2) parallel stalls on South 1st Street just south of E 2nd Ave, as reserved parking Monday to Friday 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM and on Sunday mornings. I have enclosed a schematic depicting the 19 on-street public parking stalls to be reserved.

Wisdom Real Estate Investments agrees to fully reimburse the City of Monmouth for the cost of purchasing the signs and mounting posts, as well as the labor to erect these "Reserved Parking" signs along the south side of the 200 block of East 2nd Avenue and for the 2 parallel stalls on South 1st Street just south of E 2nd Ave in Monmouth.

Respectfully,

Myron Feszchak, Managing Partner

Wisdom Real Estate Investments

Myron Fergera

Craig Shannon, Senior Architect

Streamline Architects & Artisans

